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Date: 1/19/2024

LPSD Basketball:

LPSD Basketball has started up. Teams are looking forward to starting their training
and skill development. Igiugig and Perryville are preparing and looking forward to
hosting upcoming tournaments.

Huge thank you to Chris Bryant, former Drake university basketball star for running the
small school basketball camp. He did a great job connecting with our kids and teaching
the fundamentals of basketball.

ASAA
Next ASAA meeting will be 2/19-20
ltems to be discussed:

SNAP meet:

Currently working with UAA, BBRCTE, ANE, and some individuals to finalize classes for
the upcoming spring event. Class list should be final this week and will be sent out
along with the theme.



